

Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk







16th September 2016

Dear Parents and Carers,

Harvest Festival

We will be holding our annual Harvest Assembly on Monday 26th September, led by Reverend Louis Wilson. We want to be able to make a contribution to our local church's Harvest collection, which supports local charities. Any gifts of non-perishable foods for our assembly will be very gratefully received. Tinned food, such as soup, vegetables, baked beans and tuna would be great, as would packets of pasta; every gift is an enormous help to the charity. Children are welcome to bring gifts into school on Thursday 22nd, Friday 23rd or Monday 26th. Thank you for your support.

Roald Dahl Open Afternoon

We would love you to join us on Friday 30th September, from 2.00 – 3.00pm to come and see the fabulous work that the children have been producing during our whole school learning journey *Take One Author – Roald Dahl*. You are welcome to visit your child's class to share the work they have been doing.

I look forward to seeing you all there.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher